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The Mammoth Community Water District Reinforces Commitment to Reliable Water Service and 
Support for the Town of Mammoth Lakes in the Event of a Wildland Fire Emergency. 

 

 
Mammoth Lakes, California –  
The Mammoth Community Water District continues to uphold its essential role in providing efficient 
water and wastewater services to the residents, businesses, and visitors of Mammoth Lakes. The District 
maintains a reliable and resilient water distribution and sewer collection system, ensuring that the 
community’s water and wastewater needs are met year-round.  
 
The District’s water distribution system is designed to support the diverse needs of both residential and 
commercial customers, which covers everyday use, peak demand periods, and supporting firefighting 
efforts. As part of its ongoing commitment to sustainability and providing excellent service, the District 
works diligently to provide clean, safe drinking water by continually fortifying its infrastructure and assets. 
Through proactive maintenance, regular upgrades, and strategic long-range planning, the District 
continues to adapt to the changing needs of the community while minimizing any potential service 
interruptions.  
 
The District regularly collaborates with the Mammoth Lakes Fire Department to ensure the water 
distribution system is available to support firefighting efforts in or around the community. The District’s 
infrastructure is strategically designed to meet water demands during fire emergencies, and the team 
works closely with fire officials to ensure that the system meets their needs.  
 
In the event of an emergency, the District advises customers to limit water use when possible. This will 
help ensure that the distribution system continues to function as designed, and all resources can be 
directed where most needed to respond to the situation at hand.   
 
For more information about the Mammoth Community Water District and its services, or to learn more 
about water conservation and emergency preparedness, please visit mcwd.dst.ca.us, or contact Michael 
Draper, Principal Administrative Analyst of the Regulatory Service Division, 760-934-2596 ext. 274, or 
mdraper@mcwd.dst.ca.us.  
 

### 
MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and surrounding areas. MCWD 
strives to provide reliable, affordable utility service to our customers and to conduct our operations in a manner 
reflecting our stewardship role. We encourage our customers to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, 
and to take advantage of the information and services available to support this goal. 
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